
Westminster Crier 
I can resist everything except temptation. ~ Oscar Wilde 

Community Center Expansion Project 

Artist Rendering 

The Yellow Square is the approximate 
location of the expansion.   

Please note - NOT to scale. 

 Building will be approx. 27’ x 32’  - this is 40% more room than the current fitness center. 
 
 The money will be coming from the Capital Amenities Fund - every time a home is     

purchased in Westminster there is a Capital Contribution of $750 collected.   
 
 There will be a price listed on the ballot/proxy that you will be voting with that the       

proposed building can cost no more than X Dollars.  
      That price is currently being worked on. 
 
 This expansion project will require 311 “In Favor of” votes to get done - if the votes or 

proxies do not total 311 in favor of the expansion it will NOT go forward. 
 
 This will be discussed at the next Board Meeting on 2/16/16 at 7pm Community Center 
 
 The Ballots and Proxies will be mailed around the 1st of March - be watching your mail 

as it is important for you to vote either “In Favor” or “Not In Favor” of this expansion   
project 

 
 

Please watch the Crier for more information. 

Last week there were a few more break-ins and thefts.  
These are crimes of opportunity-  

 
Carnaby Court - 2 cars were broken into, the cars were sitting out in driveways and at 
least one of them was unlocked. Camera, binoculars, a GPS unit and loose change 
were taken. 
 
Fairloop Run - 2 cordless drills and drill bits were taken from an open garage. 
 
The Sheriffs department is investigating.  
 
You are asked to be more vigilant - park your cars in the garage (if possible), lock 
your cars, don’t leave anything of value in plain sight in your vehicle, keep your 
garage doors down, (even when you are at home). 
 

Don’t give criminals the opportunity….stay secure. 

Thursdays 7pm Community Center 

 

You don’t have to bring a partner, just show up a few minutes before 

7 (But please bring $1). 

 

If you don’t know how to play or need a reminder contact Laurie 

Therrien for a few quick lessons: lauriemtherrien@comcast.com or 

317.697.8883 

Learn the art of creating home made greeting cards. 

Laurie Therrien is teaching both card stitching and 

Iris folding.   

 

Everyone is welcome and materials will be provided. 

 

Community Center 

 

Fridays (Feb. 19th, 26th; March 11th, 18th, 25th; 

April 1st, 15th and 22nd) 2-4 pm 

Click HERE for more information and sign up sheet. 

Pre-register for the Relay for Life Tournament:  By MARCH 5, 2016  
 

Golf and/or dinner contact Terry Inscoe - tainscoe@yahoo.com or 239.369.4203 
 

Donations for the Chinese Auction contact:  
Janey Kennedy: rascal1940@gmail.com 

Terry Inscoe: tainscoe@yahoo.com 
Vivian Phillips: vivianphillips@comcast.net 
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